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Department of Environmental Quality
Office of the Secretary
Legal Affairs Division

Notice of Report of Findings for the 
2021 Triennial Review of Louisiana Water Quality Standards 

The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality has completed its review of Louisiana’s Water Quality Standards (WQS), which can be found in LAC 33:IX.Chapter 11. This review was conducted to evaluate the need to update or revise the WQS in order to remain consistent with federal and state law in relation to the Triennial Review process. A Report of Findings document was drafted to enumerate the agency’s findings. This report can be found at: https://www.deq.louisiana.gov/page/triennial-review. (2209Pot1)

The review identified multiple items requiring clarity and necessitating rulemaking. A notice of intent for the proposed rule is anticipated to be published in the Louisiana Register on or before the March 2023 edition. Tracking number WQ111 has been assigned for this rulemaking effort.

Please e-mail WQ.Standards@la.gov if you have any questions related to the triennial review.

Courtney J. Burdette
Executive Counsel



	
